
ARKANSAS HOME BUILDERS ASSN.
4th QTR. 2024 arkansashomebuilders.org

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

WOULD YOU LIKE TO LIST AN EVENT? 
EMAIL: AHBA.STAFF@GMAIL.COM

STATE HBA MEETING

JAN 15 @ RUSSELLVILLE

GREATER FT SMITH HBA HOME SHOW

FEB 14 - 16

IBS VEGAS STYLE

FEB 25 - 27

NWA HBA HOME SHOW

FEB 28 - MAR 2

LAST CHANCE 
2024 PARTNERS 
LISTED BELOW



CONTACT YOUR LOCAL FOR EVENTS IN YOUR AREA

CABOT HBA
EXECUTIVE OFFICER: KATIE HAMILTON
PO BOX 1291
CABOT, AR 72023
KHAMILTON@MYFTHL.COM

CRITTENDEN COUNTY HBA
PO BOX 2204
WEST MEMPHIS, AR 72303
PHONE: 901-359-8246
FAX: 870-735-6616
WWW.CRITTENDENCOUNTYHBA.COM

FAULKNER COUNTY HBA
ASSOCIATION MOVED TO GREATER LITTLE ROCK
PHONE: 501-758-3646
MEREDITH@HBAGLR.COM
WWW.HBAGLR.COM

GREATER FORT SMITH HBA
EXECUTIVE OFFICER: DEANNE HANKINS
PO BOX 180838
FORT SMITH, AR 72918
PHONE: 479-452-6213
HBA@FORTSMITHHOMEBUILDERS.COM
WWW.FORTSMITHHOMEBUILDERS.COM

HBA OF GREATER LITTLE ROCK
EXECUTIVE OFFICER: MEREDITH POLAND
PO BOX 755
NORTH LITTLE ROCK, AR 72115
PHONE: 501-758-3646
MEREDITH@HBAGLR.COM
WWW.HBAGLR.COM

NORTHEAST ARKANSAS HBA
EXECUTIVE OFFICER: STEPHEN GOAD
PO BOX 17237
JONESBORO, AR 72403
PHONE: 870-219-2059
STEPHEN_GOAD@YAHOO.COM
WWW.NEAHBA.ORG

NORTHWEST ARKANSAS HBA
EXECUTIVE OFFICER: KAT ANDERSON
NORTHWEST HBA
PO BOX 6187
SPRINGDALE, AR 72766
PHONE: 479-751-6688
EO@NWABUILDERS.COM
WWW.NWAHBA.COM

SALINE HBA
EXECUTIVE OFFICER: AMY WARD
PO BOX 151
BENTON, AR 72018
PHONE: 501-909-8055
SALINEHBA@GMAIL.COM
WWW.SALINEHBA.ORG

TWIN LAKES HBA
EXECUTIVE OFFICER: TERESA BELL
1520 HWY 62 EAST
MOUNTAIN HOME, AR 72653
PHONE: 870-508-5815
FAX: 870-508-5825
TLHB@TWINLAKESHOMEBUILDERS.COM
WWW.TWINLAKESHOMEBUILDERS.COM

mailto:khamilton@myfthl.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/CrittendenCountyHBAcom/121005537942958
mailto:meredith@hbaglr.com
http://www.hbaglr.com/
mailto:hba@fortsmithhomebuilders.com
http://www.fortsmithhomebuilders.com/
mailto:meredith@hbaglr.com
http://www.hbaglr.com/
mailto:stephen_goad@yahoo.com
http://www.neahba.org/
mailto:eo@nwabuilders.com
http://www.nwahba.com/
mailto:salinehba@gmail.com
http://www.salinehba.org/
mailto:khudspeth@naeci.com
http://www.twinlakeshomebuilders.com/


STAY WARM INSIDE AND VISIT
YOUR LOCAL HBA’S WEBSITES

FOR UPCOMING EVENTS

https://www.cabothba.com/
http://www.nwahba.com/


https://fortsmithhomebuilders.com/


SALINE COUNTY SPOTLIGHT

https://www.salinehba.org/


As per the September 17th
Electrical Code Hearing. 

They are not adopting the NEC
2023, but are going to wait for

next code cycle NEC 2026



LEGISLATIVE NEWS
 FROM THE OFFICE OF OUR LOBBYIST, LUCAS HARGRAVES AND AMANDA STORY

The Arkansas Home Builders Association appreciates the efforts
made by the Hargraves office to visit with each local.  

It’s a busy time at the State Capitol in Little Rock. The General Assembly wrapped up
agency budget hearings last month, with Governor Sarah Sanders presenting her proposed
balanced budget on November 21. The budget is $6.49 billion for fiscal year 2026,
prioritizing spending in education, maternal health, public safety, and government
efficiency. A bulk of the state’s budget goes to Medicaid and K-12 education.  
 
The legislative session will convene January 13 and is expected to last roughly 100 days.
Legislators meet for longer, regular policy sessions in odd-numbered years, where they
consider all types of legislation. (In even-numbered years, the session is shorter and
limited to only budget matters.)
 
Home builders have a number of issues to watch this session, including any legislation
affecting professional licensure changes, work force training efforts, and any possible
changes to continuing education requirements. We will stay in touch with AHBA members
throughout the session. Please be on the lookout for any requests to weigh in to your
legislators on our priority issues. YOU are the most effective advocate when it comes to
home builders’ issues at the Capitol!






